
Derek Young replied  (Tue, 19 Jun at 9:03 AM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

Dear Micaiah, 

  

Thanks for forwarding Mr. Morgan’s complaint. His complaint is valid. Due to an oversight, I 

neglected to report the in-kind contribution from the state party for use of the voter file. I have 

amended my C4 to correct the oversight. 

  

Derek Young 

Pierce County Councilmember 

(253) 225-5878 

www.derekmyoung.com 

@derekmyoung 

https://www.facebook.com/derekmyoung/ 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13016819816
http://www.derekmyoung.com/
https://www.facebook.com/derekmyoung/

